MNEED - CREDAT

Ref. No.: MCHI/CEO/13-14/231
November 11, 2013

MOST URGENT

To,
All Members of MCHI-CREDAL

MCHI MEETING WITH HON’BLE FINANCE MINISTER
THROUGH SERVICE TAX DEPT.

Dear Friends,

Under reference from the President, Shri Vimal Shah, this is to convey to you that the
Service Tax Dept. has arranged for a meeting for 50 MCHI-CREDAI Committee
Members with the Hon’ble Finance Minister, Shri P. Chidambaram on Thursday,
14th November, 2013 at Western India Regional Council Institute of Chartered
Accountants of India Tower, Plot No. C-40, ‘G’ Block, Near MCA Club, Adj. to
Standard Chartered Bank, Bandra Kurla Complex, Mumbai - 400 051 at 4:00 pm.

We are preparing a representation to be given to the Hon’ble Finance Minister,
regarding VCES (Voluntary Compliance Encouragement Scheme)

Those Members, who wish to join this meeting, are requested to confirm by return
email to Mr. CP Goyal goyal@mchi.net, and secretariat@mchi.net.

As the limit for no. of members is 50, confirmations will be made solely on a first-come-
first basis.

This is a prestige meet, and members will be well advised to take advantage of this
opportunity.

With Best Regards

S. S. Hussain, IAS (Retd.)
CEO



